
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: March 24, 2020 2:19 PM
To: Logan, Tim (IC); Tom Tessier
Cc: Phillips, Kylie (HC/SC)
Subject: RE: thanks for the chat

Hi Tom,

Thank you for showing interest in providing services and products related to the COVID-19 pandemic. In addition to
leveraging existing sources of supply, PSPC is now proactively engaging industry to help meet Canada’s needs.

Many of us are receiving information from potential suppliers or individuals with helpful information on the COVID-19
response. I invite you to this website: https://buyandsell.gc.ca/calling-all-suppliers-help-canada-combat-covid-19. As
this website will continue to be updated, I encourage you to check back for new information that may be posted.

My department is reviewing the significant number of responses and identifying potential suppliers for the goods and
services that may be required as the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve. I have informed my team in Minister
Anand’s office of your proactive reach out.

Please do not hesitate to follow up with any questions, or share any relevant information that I can include in while
tracking procurement opportunities (i.e. specific products, quantity available, production capacity).

Thank you,

Madison Taipalus
Regional Advisor – Western and Northern Canada / Conseillère régionale - Quest et Nord du Canada
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Public Services and Procurement | Services publics et Approvisionnement
madison.taipalus@canada.ca 
Tel: 819-953-1081
Cell: 613-203-3602

From: Logan, Tim (IC)
Sent: March 23, 2020 14:18
To: Tom Tessier <ttessier@solaradata.com>
Cc: Phillips, Kylie (HC/SC) <kylie.phillips@canada.ca>; Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC) <madison.taipalus@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: thanks for the chat

Hi Tom – good to hear!

I’ve CC’d my colleagues from health and PSPC who will be able to get you the info you need.

-Tim
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From: Tom Tessier <ttessier@solaradata.com>
Sent: March 23, 2020 12:38 PM
To: Logan, Tim (IC) <tim.logan@canada.ca>
Subject: RE: thanks for the chat

Hello Tim,

Solara also has plastic fabrication capabilities that we use for our electronics cases and accessories. These can
be re-tasked for medical plastic components.

Koven Technology and ourselves sourced a design for a clear face shield that has been approved by the Czech
Ministry of Health. We would be willing to make these at cost.

Koven Technology is a medical device manufacturer, so could ensure quality to medical standards. We have
materials on hand and can start immediately.

What is the process on whether there is real interest in what we could supply? Is there a web page, or a
procurement lead, or some sort of coordinator we could work with?

Best regards,

-Tom

From: Logan, Tim (IC) [mailto:tim.logan@canada.ca]
Sent: March 19, 2020 12:37 PM
To: ttessier@solaradata.com 
Subject: thanks for the chat

Hi Tom – thanks again for the chat. Here are my details – feel free to reach out at any point.

Best,

Tim Logan
West & North Desk
Office of the Minister of Innovation, Science, and Industry
Tim.logan@canada.ca 
O: 343-291-2648
C: 343-549-0665
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